
5A April Newsletter

Introduction
Hello! My name is Audrey

Scott and I am so excited to be
the Lieutenant Governor for

Division 5A. I am 17 years old
and a current junior at the

L&N STEM Academy in
Knoxville, TN. This is my

second year in Key Club, and I
am so excited for the

opportunity to work with
everyone this year!

Upcoming Events

October 1, 2021 
 Annual Dues Become

Payable

October 16, 2021 
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 1-5, 2021 
Key Club Week

December 1, 2021 
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

February 1, 2022 
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended



District Convention Recap
This year, DCON was virtual, but I still had an amazing
time getting to know my fellow key clubbers, see the

district board candidate speeches, and participate in the
Lieutenant Governor's workshop. Key clubbers were given

the opportunity to interact with one another via
SpacialChat, which ran smoothly most of the weekend. I
enjoyed being able to connect with everyone, and I hope

to see you all at our next convention!

Spring Board
The KT-District Spring board was held April 9-10 via
Zoom where the newly elected district board got the
opportunity to meet and interact with each other all

together for the first time. We set goals for this year and
discussed our responsibilities and duties to each of our
divisions and our district. I am excited to see what we

will all accomplish between now and Summer Board and
I look forward to meeting everyone in person.  



Maintaining club contacts is essential for me to keep a
strong line of communication. It is vital for Division 5A to
keep an ongoing and continuous contact so we are all on
the same page. Please send me an email with your new
Key Club officers and their email addresses, as well as
anyone who wants to be apart of this newsletter. If you

need help, please do not hesitate to reach out!

Club Contacts

Contact me!

Email:
audrey@ktkey.org


